True Memorial Baptist Church



February 18, 2024

Worship Team

Scripture Reading – 1 Peter 1:3-9

Prayer of Invocation

Worship Team

Offering

Singing of Favorite Hymns and Choruses

Heather Arlin and Sienna Gibson "This Is My Father's World"

Message – Born for Salvation with Ron Carruth

Hymn # 483 "Lead On, O King Eternal"

Benediction

Live stream and previous sermons online at truememorial.org



*AFTER this time, children are dismissed for Children's Church downstairs. Nursery and toddler rooms are open throughout worship.

Business Meeting TODAY, February 18th. for all Church Members Discussing financials, building and missions.

Tuesday Morning Prayer

Gather in the church library at 9:30 and pray together. Give thanks and pray for needs in our families, missionaries, our communities, nation and world.

Youth Group

All teens 7th– 12th grade are invited Tuesdays 6:30-8:30 p.m. for dinner, time with the "Chosen" Bible Study and games!

Part of Youth Group is dinner. Many of the teens do not have time for dinner before Youth Group meets on Tuesday evenings. If you would like to occasionally provide dinner, please contact Carol Corbett (603) 512-9570

Keepers of TRUE Faith

Wednesday evenings throughout the school year children from 4 years old thru 6th grade are invited 6:30-8 p.m. for crafts, lessons, games and snacks!

Sharing the Gospel with children and their families. Helping those children that have a relationship with Christ to grow in their knowledge and faith. Currently we are exploring where Jesus traveled and taught, and how to apply the lessons learned to our daily lives.

Sunday School for All!

Everyone is invited 9:30 a.m. each Sunday to learn more about God, be a part of great discussions and encouraging one another. Children are downstairs, and Teens are in the loft. Adults in the Sanctuary, currently studying 1&2 Thessalonians (starting Ezekial soon!), and Acts in the Library.



Sunday School Teachers
Meeting February 25th
in the library following the
Morning Worship
(No owls at meeting (3))

A Reminder to Everyone

Just a reminder for everyone who uses the church building. Many groups use the church during the week; our custodian does not clean until Thursday or Friday, so between Sunday after service, until Thursday, all groups need to clean before they leave the church, so the next activity or group has a clean church to start with. Please pick-up left-over items and wipe down tables in the area(s) you or your group use.

Try to leave the kitchen as clean, (or even cleaner!), then you find it.



Only our church has access to the photo directory. Take a photo and text it to Susan at (603) 767-5015 or email it to secretary@truememorial.org

Church Directory app is **Instant Church Directory** (Green square with white church logo), information is on the blue

sheet of paper on the table in the foyer. The directories are used by new people trying to get to know each other, consider updating your photos!

Updating Information We send out e-mails for urgent prayer requests, and occasional cancelations. The e-mail address we use is the one in the Church Directory, make sure your information is up to date in the Church Directory/Annual Report on the table in the foyer. Blue forms are on the table in the foyer to add or update your information.

The same blue form may be used to request tithe envelopes for 2024. Use to designate where you would like monies to go: Missions, Current or Special Offering and for a receipt at the end of the year for tax purposes.



Operation Christmas Child Start collecting items now! You may assemble your own box or donate items and we will assemble! <u>Include in boxes:</u> toys, personal toiletry items, crayons, pencils, paper, socks and such. Add a "Wow"

item! Something like a doll, beading kit, ball or other spectacular item. No war toys, candy or toothpaste.

The message of Salvation, in the child's own language will be added. Boxes are delivered throughout the world to children in need. In many areas a weekly Bible study is then offered. Shoe boxes will be collected the beginning of November, for stories of how shoe boxes have impacted the lives of the children or for more information please visit: samaritanspurse.org



Books and devotionals, prayer requests, missionary updates and the Church Directory are on the table in the foyer. Please help yourself!

Volunteers for February 25, 2024 Children's Church: Kasey Hall and Gail Malone Nursery: Zula Sabatino and Sandy Lamirande



PO Box 1001, 21 Ten Rod Road, Rochester, NH 03866-1001 truememorial.org (603) 332-3131

